John P. Hiinmaugh

July 16, 2007 JUL 18 2007

Department of Planning and Zoning
PO Box 302
Hahnville, LA 70057

ATTENTION MIKE HENDERSON, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & ZONING
Re: Formal Request for Revocation of a Street Name

Dear Mr. Henderson:

- I'would like to petition the council for formal revocation of the dedicated street referred
to as “7th Street.” This dedicated street borders our Lot 1 in Square 8, of St. Rose Sub-
division, known as 806 Oak Street, and Lot 18 in Square 7 on the South. The purpose of
this request is to add the above mentioned property to our property for means of expan-
sion to our green space. ‘

We would like to acquire this land since we have been maintaining it for 6 years, and
would like to include it in our fencing plans along with additional landscaping.

Please contact us if there are any other formalities we must complete to start this process.
I can be reached at 504-915-6280 (cell) or 504-464-8888 (work) at any time.
Sincerely,
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